My name is Amanda Wisness and | am from Watford City, ND. | am writing you in opposition to
HB 1488. Abortion is wrong! We need to protect these innocent babies from date of
conception on. There are other options for expecting mothers who are unable to provide for a
child, other than killing them. Let’s promote adoption and other avenues to help these mothers
who feel like they have no other way. Please vote no on HB 1488.

Thank you for your time and consideration.
Sincerely,

Amanda Wisness



